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Crystal News 
We have had an amazing week this week in Crystal class. We went on our 
Puxton Park trip and the children loved it! We got to see lots of different animals, hand 
feed them, hold them and learn how a working farm works. This was great for the children to see 
how this linked to the farm on George’s Marvellous Medicine and make up their own Roald Dahl 
style rhyme about a farm. We were very lucky to have brilliant weather!  

We have also been practicing for our Christmas performance as well as completing our Christmas 
decorations ready for the Christmas fair. In Art we have also created our final pieces that are 
inspired by the artwork of Jackson Pollock. They look great! We used our emotions to help us 
create our paintings. We have also been writing instructions on how to make our Christmas 
decorations in English. In Maths we have been focusing on missing number word problems and 
the children have been great at recognising how to solve these problems.  

Have a lovely weekend. Miss Hurford  

Important notices 

Christmas Performances - 5th December afternoon, 7th December morning.  

Christmas jumpers to be worn on the Christmas lunch day (13th) and the final day of term (15th) 
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